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Why is RE important? 

The teaching of Religious Education is part of the national 
curriculum for all pupils and is taught using a syllabus agreed on 
for all Derbyshire schools. This ensures that all children become 

aware of the different faiths and non-religious views of the 
world, gaining knowledge about each one and discussing and 

responding to differences in a respectful way. 

What do the children learn? 
All learning is taken from the Derbyshire and Derby City Agreed Syllabus and Understanding 

Christianity Scheme 

EYFS 
The children learn about what is important to them 

and their family, thinking about special 

celebrations, such as birthdays. The children also 

start to think about the world around them 

beginning their understanding of respecting others 

differences. They also start to learn about key 

Christian celebrations and special stories and 

places.   

KS1 
The children learn about other world faiths in Y1 

and Y2, Y1 has a focus on Judaism and Y2 focus 

on Islam. They also learn about key Christian 

celebrations and their importance. There is a 

separate unit for each half term and the children 

have weekly lessons. During all blocks of work the 

children learn about tolerance and respect. 
 
 

 

 

 

How to help at home 

The most important thing you can do to help at home is to talk to 
your child about what they are learning and share your 

experiences with them, if you want to find out more about a 
world faith use this link to BBC Teach 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/zxnygk7  
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What RE looks like around our school 
 

Here is a selection of pictures of our RE 
displays, work in floor books, classroom 
prayer areas and work from our weekly 

lessons. 


